
THE GROVE FUN TIMES AUGUST 2019

Hot summer days at The Grove 

 
 

 
Interested in a daytime indoor game to get out of the heat? 
What about Canasta (Hand & Foot) in the afternoon at the Clubhouse?  Contact Lorraine 

@ (330) 204-2888 to learn more about dates and time.  (Youtube has several videos about 

Canasta rules and how to play). 

 

Grove Activity Meeting Tuesday August 6 at 10:00 

 



 

 

Introducing 

THE GROVE BREAKFAST 
Saturday, August 24  

Fred Shelton, Stan Eno and volunteers  
will be serving at 9:00 AM - 10:00 AM 

  

    SCRAMBLED EGGS 
    PANCAKES 

  SAUSAGE PATTIES 
  GRILLED HASH BROWNS 
  COFFEE 

 
                              

**SIGN UP NOW ... THEN BUY YOUR TICKETS AT THE 
CLUBHOUSE ON ONE OF THESE DATES:  

 

Sunday, August 11  AND Sunday, August 18 
from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM. 

 
Stay for the ice cream social afterwards! 

 

Please indicate on the sign up sheet if you will 
be able to volunteer  -  thank you in advance! 

 
 

** NOTE:  NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR 
 

  



Attention grove veterans 

The military veterans honor board will be updated.  Please 

contact: 

Diana5cents@gmail.com for more info if you are not on 

the veterans’ board. 

We want to honor all Grove men and women vets for Veterans 

Day. 

 
Army - navy - marines - air force - coast 

guard 

 

If you do not have e-mail you can text me 251-424-7741 or put your name and lot# 

below.  All vets USA and other countries are recognized.  

NAME     LOT#  NAME    LOT# 

 

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________



July 2 Trivia NighT 
was hosted by Bob Blackman with his 

assistant, Lorraine doing the scoring.  

 

 The interesting categories ranged from what 

is a group of mongoose called, 

what 1950-60’s Calif. group played southern 

gospel, thru baseball and Alabama history 

questions and more.  Questions are limited 

to only 20 per evening.  

 

 The two teams played well, each getting 

over 50% of the questions answered—but 

the team of Marilyn, Conrad, Gwen, Judy, 

Mike & Cliff got the winning award. 

  
WINNERS!!!! 

 
While the Runners-up of Joe, Bunny, 

Nancy, Joyce & Don got the Pretty Flower 

Award!   

 

It’s a fun evening—not about what you 

know but about enjoying each other’s 

company.  Each session has new hosts—so 

the questions have great variety. 

 

July 16 Trivia NighT 
On 7-16-19 our Grove Trivia had a great 

turnout of 20.  Three teams of 6 discussed 

20 questions presented by hosts Gwen & 

Bunny.  

 

Questions covered some interesting facts 

like:  did you know what Heinz produced 

from 1937-1945, what was the original 

purpose of the Leaning Tower of Pisa, the 

original names for jeans, at what temp can a 

body experience heat stroke (and some of 

the questions were even multiple choice!)—

and many more. 

 
Team 3 consisting of Karen, Joe, Karen, 

Greg, Judy, Connie & George took the 

Flower Award (most were happy with it 

though Connie might have been hoping for 

more?)  

 
Team 1 Consisting of Sharon, Mark, Fred, 

Nancy, Anita & Jimmy gave the winners a 

run for the prize forcing a 5 question tie 

breaker before . . . 



  
Team 2 Consisting of Cliff, Judy, Mike, 

Bob, Conrad & Marilyn took 1st place with 

the correct answer of YAHOO!!! 

WINNERS!!! 

 

Sunday Weekly Afternoon 
Ice Cream Social @ 6:30 

 
David P. playing the sax at the July 28th Ice 

Cream Social.  Everyone enjoyed the special 

treat! Thanks David. 

 

 

 

 
 

REMINDER………. 
ADOPT A VETERAN 

Joyful Friends of Lower Alabama is joining 
with the William F. Green State Veterans 
Home in Bay Minette in an effort to help the 
resident veterans there. EACH MONTH we will 
receive three or four names of residents and a 
'wish list' of items they would like to receive.  
 
Some of the residents no longer have family 
members to visit them or some have a limited 
amount of exposure to the outside. The 'wish 
lists' are small but will have a big impact to the 
veteran that receives our package. It's our way 
of stepping up to say 'THANK YOU'  to many 
that feel forgotten. 
  
Please use the sign up sheet on the clubhouse 
bulletin board if you wish to ADOPT A 
VETERAN. Include your name and phone 
number and one of us will be calling you with 
instructions on fulfilling the veteran's wish.  
NOTE: Ask a few Grove friends to help you 
fulfill a single wish.    
Thank you for caring! 
Fred & Barb Shelton 
Jeff & Leslie Miller 

 

Housecleaning Service  
Is available on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

Call or text Nancy Woodward at 

317.413.6638 for more information. 
 

Email articles of interest for the 
monthly newsletter to 

GroveNews19@gmail.com. 

 
 



 


